
National Student Loan Data System (NSLDS) 
 
All federal loans (Stafford, PLUS and Perkins) students received are reported on 
the National Student Loan Data System. The information is accessible to guaranty 
agencies, lenders and authorized users at schools. Students can access their 
information using their Department of Education pin number at 
the NSLDS website. 
 

https://www.nslds.ed.gov/nslds/nslds_SA/

